
Correspondence sent to Councillors from 12th July to 9th September 2018 inc. 
 
12/07/18 – DALC - Your latest newsletter from Devon ALC 
12/07/18 – TDC - Legal Briefing - July 2018 
12/07/18 – NHS England - Briefing on Hatherleigh & Shebbear Surgeries - Thursday 12 July 
13/07/18 – Devon Communities Together - If you LOVE Devon, you'll LOVE this update 
15/07/18 – Barnstaple Town Council - Fw: North Devon Record Office 
18/07/18 – DCC - Get involved this summer! 
24/07/18 – DALC - Your latest newsletter from Devon ALC 
26/07/18 – DCC - Community groups have fund raising opportunities opened up 
02/08/18 – ICO - Latest news from the ICO 
03/08/18 – NHS England - Update on GP services in Hatherleigh and Shebbear 
07/08/18 – DCC - North Devon Biosphere Reserve 
07/08/18 - Devon remembers heritage project - You're invited to Devon Remembers at North Devon  
Record Office (8 Oct 2018) 
08/08/18 – DCC - Looking out for children in our community 
08/08/18 – DCC - New range of support launched for adult social care businesses 
09/08/18 – DALC - Your latest newsletter from Devon ALC 
16/08/18 – DCC - Tour of Britain news 
16/08/18 – DCC - Heatwave reveals historic farm in Devon 
20/08/18 – TDC - Devon Food Waste Conference - Friday 21st September 
20/08/18 – NHS - Invitation to Northern Devon Healthcare NHS Trust AGM 
24/08/18 – Cllr Saywell - Crowdfund Devon - Further Introduction Workshop for Northern / Mid-
Devon - 27th September 2018 - Filleigh Village Hall 
06/09/18 – DALC - Your latest newsletter from Devon ALC 
06/09/18 – ICO - Latest news from the ICO 
07/09/18 – DCC - A fifth of over 75s go three months or longer with no one to share a meal with 
07/09/18 - Roads & Transport - Winter Service 2018/19 
07/09/18 – Devon Communities Together - If you LOVE Devon, you'll LOVE this update 
08/09/18 – DCC - Vote for Devon's Country Parks 
 


